
$484,000 - 46 Taylor Lake Road, Whitestone
MLS® #X12129889 

$484,000
1 Bedroom, 0.00 Bathroom, 
Single Family on 0.00 Acres

Whitestone, Whitestone, Ontario

Welcome to 46 Taylor Lake Road - a rare
opportunity to own over 3 acres of natural
beauty with more then 400 feet of pristine
frontage on the clear calm waters of Taylor
Lake. This stunning property offers peace,
privacy and direct access to endless outdoor
adventures. Located in the picturesque Ardbeg
area this region is known for its rugged
landscapes, friendly community and incredible
recreational options. Taylor Lake is a clean,
spring-fed lake with easy access to vast
stretches of Crown Land - ideal for kayaking,
fishing, hiking and snowmobiling throughout
the seasons. The property includes a 40' x 30'
garage that's been partially converted to
include two basic bedrooms and a living area -
a functional and convenient space to stay
while you build your dream cottage. Whether
you're looking for a weekend retreat, a base
for exploring nature or a blank canvas for your
future getaway this property has the potential
to become something truly special. Don't miss
your chance to own a piece of Taylor Lake.
Schedule a visit today and start planning your
escape to the lake. (id:6289)

Essential Information

Listing # X12129889

Price $484,000

Bedrooms 1

Bathrooms 0.00



Acres 0.00

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Freehold

Style Bungalow

Community Information

Address 46 Taylor Lake Road

Subdivision Whitestone

City Whitestone

Province Ontario

Postal Code P0A1G0

Amenities

Amenities Fireplace(s)

Utilities Wireless

Features Level lot, Flat site

Parking Spaces 11

Parking Attached Garage, Garage

# of Garages 2

View View of water, Direct Water View

Is Waterfront Yes

Waterfront Waterfront

Interior

Appliances Furniture

Heating Wood Other

Fireplace Yes

# of Fireplaces 1

# of Stories 1

Exterior

Exterior Vinyl siding

Lot Description 269.1 x 522.8 FT|2 - 4.99 acres

Foundation Unknown, Block

Listing Details

Listing Office Royal LePage Team Advantage Realty
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